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Torres, Christopher

From: Holland, Angelica (CMS/OSORA) <Angelica.Holland@cms.hhs.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 2:12 PM

To: Torres, Christopher

Subject: RE: Florida Medicaid redeterminations

Dear Mr. Torres:

| do not have any other updates at the moment and | cannot release any information to you. Unfortunately, because of
the increasing number of requests received by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), we found it
necessary to adopt the ruling in the case of Open America v. Watergate Special Prosecution Force, 547 F.2d 605 (D.C. Cir.
1976) and exercise due diligence by following a first-in, first-out FOIA processing. Right, now we have a backlog number of
more than 2,000 cases. However, | will e-mail the FOIA coordinator assigned it.

Thank you.

Angelica Holland

Government Information Specialist
Division of FOIA Analysis-C

Freedom of Information Group

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
Phone: 410-786-3963

E-mail: ongelica.holland@cms.hhs.qov

From: Torres, Christopher <Christopher.Torres@ahca.myflorida.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 4:16 PM

To: Holland, Angelica (CMS/OSORA) <Angelica.Holland@cms.hhs.gov>

Cc: Sheeran, Andrew <Andrew.Sheeran@ahca.myflorida.com>; Weida, Jason <Jason.Weida@ahca.myflorida.com>
Subject: RE: Florida Medicaid redeterminations

Good afternoon, Ms. Holland,

Thank you for your previous update regarding this FOIA request (Control Number 0828 2023 7017). To date, we
have heard nothing further regarding the requested records. Could you please give us an anticipated completion date
for this request as this matter is in litigation in federal court and (as identified in our FOIA request for expedited
processing) time is of the essence? Thank you.

Thank you,
Christopher Torres

From: Holland, Angelica (CMS/OSORA) <Angelica.Holland @cms.hhs.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 12:26 PM

To: Torres, Christopher <Christopher.Torres@ahca.myflorida.com>
Subject: RE: Florida Medicaid redeterminations




